(Approx.3:24 P.M.) - The Mayor recessed the City Council Meeting and convened the Community Redevelopment
Agency (CRA) Meeting. The Mayor called on Thomas Chatmon, Executive Director, CRA, who presented the following
items:

4. Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA)

(1) Approving Meeting minutes - Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) - February 10, 2014.

It was moved by Commissioner Daisy W. Lynum, seconded by Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, and vote was
unanimous (7-0) to approve the meeting minutes and accept for appropriate filing by the City Clerk, filed and
documentary #140317401

(2) Accepting Community Redevelopment Agency Advisory Board (CRAAB) Meeting Minutes - January 22, 2014.
It was moved by Commissioner Daisy W. Lynum, seconded by Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, and vote was
unanimous (7-0) to accept the meeting minutes for appropriate filing by the City Clerk, filed and documentary
#140317402

(3) Approving Meeting minutes - Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) - February 24, 2014.

It was moved by Commissioner Daisy W. Lynum, seconded by Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, and vote was
unanimous (7-0) to approve the meeting minutes and accept for appropriate filing by the City Clerk, filed and
documentary #140317403

(4) Approving Lake Eola Improvements.
It was moved by Commissioner Patty Sheehan, seconded by Commissioner Daisy W. Lynum, and vote was unanimous
(7-0) to approve the funding for the improvements, filed and documentary #140317404.

At approximately 3:26 P.M., the Mayor introduced a presentation on “Project DTO — Advancing Downtown Orlando”
by referring to the State of Downtown Address given in October of last year and a reflection on the accomplishments
of Orlando in the last decade. The Downtown Strategic Plan created by the 2003 Downtown Task Force has been
instrumental in helping Orlando achieve its many successes; of the 166 recommendations made by the task force,
136 of those recommendations are either complete or in progress. In addition, this year a number of transformative
projects in Downtown Orlando will reach completion: SunRail, our new commuter rail line, will begin operations on
May 1; both the Dr. Phillips Center for the Performing Arts and the reconstructed Orlando Citrus Bowl| Stadium will
host grand openings this fall. Orlando has an exciting year ahead, and there is still more work to do as we look to
Orlando’s future. The community will play a key role in determining what’s next for Orlando. The City is convening a
new Downtown Orlando task force, known as “Project DTO.” The members of Project DTO will participate in a
visioning and marketing planning process to craft a road map for the continued growth of Downtown Orlando. This
task force is unique and important because it allows people who are passionate about Downtown Orlando to have
the opportunity to shape its future. Thomas Chatmon, Executive Director of the CRA gave a Power Point presentation
on the new Project DTO.

(Approx. 3:46 P.M.) - The Mayor recessed the Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) Meeting and convened the
Neighborhood Improvement District Board of Directors Meeting.
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